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Nga FPirihimana O Aotfearoa

13 March 2018 Ref: 18/1778

C Watson
fyi-request-7266-194e4d6a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Watson

I refer to your email dated 13 February 2018 in which you requested the
following information:

Please provide the cost of livery on police cars used for standard police work
i.e. a standard squad car.

, Your request for this information has been considered under the Official
Information Act and withheld as per Section 9(2)(b)(ii) due to the commercial
- sensitivity of supplying this information.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to
ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the
way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

"“““:I Andrew MacArthur
s National Manager: Infrastructure
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